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Dear Parents,

We are excited to be taking the Year 4 children on their first trip to Pendle Hill in the last week of their
first half term in Year 4. This will give us the opportunity to practise our geographical skills and observe
human and physical features around us. It will also serve as a hook for their Autumn 2 topic of the
Lancashire Witches and allow them to get the feel of the area these unfortunate people came from.

The children will walk up Pendle Hill, stopping to observe human and physical features and imagine how
it must have been to live there over 400 years ago. They will have a picnic lunch at the top, before
walking back down and returning to the coach.

The cost of the coach is £8.10 per child, making a total of £8.10. To be able to go on the trip we are
therefore asking for a voluntary contribution of £8.10 If we do not receive enough voluntary contributions,
the trip will not be able to go ahead. However, if your child is either on free school meals, an armed
forces service child or a looked after child school will pay for this trip from the ppg budget unless you are
willing and able to meet this contribution...please see ppg statement on the website Our Pupil Premium -
Bowerham School for further details of how this is spent.

We are all looking forward to this visit.

Year 4 trip to Pendle Hill

Date: Wednesday 19™ October 2022.

Time: leaving 9:15am. Please be at school at the usual time.

Return to school: 3:00pm approx.

Pay via parent pay by Monday 16" October 2022.

Do not forget to bring a waterproof coat, as this trip will be taking place outside.

Please also ensure that your child is wearing appropriate footwear — trainers or walking shoes.
Children will need to bring a packed lunch and drinks for the day, unless they are entitled to free
school meals where a packed lunch will be provided for them. If this is NOT needed, please
write @ message in Communication diaries by Monday 2" October 2022.

Thank-you for your support, we have given you plenty of notice for the trip however, if you are having
difficulty paying, please don't hesitate to speak to a member of staff or enquire at the office.

Regards

The Year 4 Team
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